New members

At December’s meeting, Kerry Grove was inducted into membership.  Kerry has lived in Melbourne, Bendigo, Cairns (where she was a member of Zonta), the Northern Territory and now beautiful Innes Park in the Bundaberg region.  We hope she stays with us for quite a while. 
In March, Club members welcomed Shirley Leacy.  Shirley is the Care Manager at Kepnock Grove Retirement Centre and found Zonta when we “pinned the pollies” with their white ribbons.  The Membership Committee is happy to have Shirley on their team.    
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